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Welcome to the month of November.  The themes to look for this month are “Foods and Harvest”, 
“Native Americans”, “Pilgrims”, “Mickey Mouse’s Birthday”, and “Thanksgiving.” The color of the Month 
is brown and the Nursery Rhyme of the Month is "Little Miss Muffett." The Character Education this 
month is Kindness and Thankfulness, the children will also, be talking about nutrition. All of the lesson 
plans for the week are posted in your child’s classroom on the parent board along with the classroom 
schedule! 
Parents/Caregivers:  Please join us for coffee and donuts on Friday November 22nd in the morning. 
This is just one way in which we would like to say “Thanks” for being such great Parents/Caregivers. 
Take a minute to join us or grab a cup to go! 

A few friendly reminders: Please make sure your child has “cold weather” back-up clothes in their 
cubby!  With the weather changing, we need to be sure that the children have appropriate clothes on 
hand in case of accidents, spills, etc.  Please make sure that your child's first and last name is written in 
their jackets or sweaters. Please remember to take your child’s blanket home once a week to wash it 
and return back to their cubby. We have an open door policy here at Write Start, if you would like to 
observe your child in their classroom setting you may view the cameras for your convenience in the 
Brick or Yellow building. 

 If you would like to arrange a conference with your child's teacher about their progress, please inform 
us so we can schedule a time for you to meet and look over any observations and assessments that have 
been documented. 

A BIG shout out to all of the parents who donated candy and helped out at the Halloween parade and 
party. We appreciate all you do! Your time is always welcomed here!  
All of our teachers who submitted a decorated pumpkin did an outstanding job! With all of your votes 
Ms. Debbie won First place! (Horton-Elephant) and Ms. Liz won second place! ( Sugar Skull) 
 
We are having a Pie Party for Thanksgiving. Parents are invited to join their child in their classroom for 
this event. It will be held during afternoon snack on November 21st. Please see your child’s teacher for 
more info! A sign-up sheet will be posted in each classroom.  



 Fall Snack Mix!! Here’s a great easy snack you and your child can make. Mix together 
Chex cereal, pretzels, mini marshmallows, small chocolate candies, and any other favorite trail mix you 
might like! Enjoy!!  
 

 

*We would like to Congratulate Ms. Nicole in the One-year old class for being awarded Staff Member of 
the Month!  Thank you for all of your hard work and dedication! We appreciate you!  xoxo 

                                                                                                                

DATES TO REMEMBER 

• November 3rd   Day Light Savings Time-Turn clocks back 1 hr.  

• November 11th  Veterans Day Write start will be open!) 

• November 21st   Pie Party! Please see your child's teacher for sign-up sheet. 

• November  22nd   Parent Appreciation Day! Donuts in the morning! 

• November 25th-29th  Pinellas county schools are closed; No 3HR VPK.  

• November 28th-29th  Write Start Learning Center is closed for Thanksgiving 

   

 

 

 

 

     


